


Song of Solomon 4:1

How beautiful you are, my darling! 
Oh, how beautiful! Your eyes behind 
your veil are doves.



Song of Solomon 4:2

Your teeth are like a flock of sheep 
just shorn, coming up from the 
washing.Each has its twin; not one of 
them is alone.



Song of Solomon 4:3

Your lips are like a scarlet ribbon; 
your mouth is lovely. Your temples 
behind your veil are like the halves of 
a pomegranate.  



Song of Solomon 4:7

You are altogether beautiful, my love; 
there is no flaw in you.



 1 Corinthians 7:3

The husband should give to his wife 
her conjugal rights, and likewise the 
wife to her husband.



 1 Corinthians 7:4

For the wife does not have authority 
over her own body, but the husband 
does. Likewise the husband does not 
have authority over his own body, but 
the wife does.



 1 Corinthians 7:5

Do not deprive one another, except 
perhaps by agreement for a limited 
time, that you may devote yourselves 
to prayer; but then come together 
again, so that Satan may not tempt 
you because of your lack of self-
control.



Song of Solomon 4:6

Until the day breathes and the 
shadows flee, I will go away to the 
mountain of myrrh and the hill of 
frankincense.



Song of Solomon 4:9

You have captivated my heart, my 
sister, my bride; you have captivated 
my heart with one glance of your 
eyes, with one jewel of your necklace.



Song of Solomon 4:10

"How delightful is your love, my 
sister, my bride!  How much more 
pleasing is your love than wine and 
the fragrance of your perfume than 
any spice!”  



Song of Solomon 4:11

“Your lips drop sweetness as the 
honeycomb my bride; milk and honey 
are under your tongue.”  



Song of Solomon 4:12

A garden locked is my sister, my 
bride, a spring locked, a fountain 
sealed. 



Song of Solomon 4:15

a garden fountain, a well of living 
water, and flowing streams from 
Lebanon.  
 



Song of Solomon 4:16

Awake, O north wind, and come, O 
south wind! Blow upon my garden, let 
its spices flow. Together in the 
Garden of Love She Let my beloved 
come to his garden, and eat its 
choicest fruits.



James 1:22 

“Go therefore and be doers of the 
word…….”


